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Dear parents and carers, 
Welcome back to the first half term of the summer!   Hopefully, the warmer, drier weather will facilitate many more outdoor learning opportunities in Conkers class this term!  During this half term, the children’s learning will be centred around our whole school topic of ‘Journeys into the Unknown’; we will write fantasy stories, learn about the mystery of Ancient Egypt and the discovery of Tutankhamun’s tomb, hone our artistic skills with a study of Van Gogh and enjoy learning how to play rounders in our PE lessons!  Roll on summer! 
Mrs Bennett & Mr Mortimer.


Mrs Bennett and Mr Mortimer




PE will be held on Mondays this term– children may continue to come to school in P.E kits and trainers. Thank you!








Forest School Day
On 11th April the whole school will be taking part in our Forest Schools day.  Could the children please bring in some waterproofs and wellies?  Many thanks! 


Miss Normington
Unfortunately, in two weeks time, we will bid farewell to our wonderful student teacher Miss Normington…  The children have built such a bond with her and Miss Normington’s teaching practice itself has been an incredible success.  Staff and children alike will miss her greatly and we wish her every success in her future endeavours.  Whichever school snaffles her in September is an extremely lucky one – well done Phoebe! 
 Dates for your Diary
15th April – 9-10.30 – ‘seeing is believing’ morning
24th May – break up for half term
3rd June – back to school
6th June – sports day 
18th June – Conkers class visit to the Castle Museum, York
27th June – reserve sports day
12th July – whole school production
16th July – Conkers and Oak Trees visit to Flamingo Land
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